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Note No. 4-8-3/ 2012 

Washington, D.C., 4 April 2011 

President of the Executive Committee:  

I am pleased to write you on behalf of the Government of the Republic of 
Ecuador to officially nominate Dr. Caroline Chang Campos, former Minister of Health of Ecuador 
and current Executive Secretary of the Andean Health Agency, to the position of Director of the 
Pan American Health Organization (PAHO).  

Attached please find the résumé of Dr. Caroline Chang in digital and print 
formats. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

María Isabel Salvador  
Ambassador, Permanent Representative to the OAS 
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